July 17, 1973

Mrs. Louise Siraone

180 Stephens Road

Grosse Pointe, Michigan 48236
Dear Mrs. simone:

We gratefgily acknowledge your generous donation of
$500.00, which you so kindly made to the Armenian Diocese.

We are most thankful for your support.

sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director



